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Circular 090 

 

17 December 2020 

Dear Resident, 

 

NAMING OF APARTMENT BLOCKS. 

 

As we will take handover of the new Apartment block in January 2021, we have thought it wise to name the 

two blocks respectively.   Simply referring to it as apartment block A and B seems very clinical and hence, we 

asked you earlier in the year to please suggest some names for these two blocks. 

 

I am delighted to announce that the two blocks were named: Acacia and Bushwillow.  You will see that the 

new signage indicating the new names were installed yesterday.  This will hopefully also help avoid confusion 

when people call or visit and simply just quote a number without indicating whether it is a house or an 

apartment.   

 

I would like to thank everybody who send us name suggestions and helped us narrow down the list. 

 

 

         
 

Warm Regard 

 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 


